
Mathematics Teaching Methodologies during Covid19 period 

Covid19 disease requires teachers and parents to implement new teaching methods and ways of 
supporting learners. Groupwork and textbook sharing should now be discouraged, while the 
following methods should now be encouraged. Teachers should practice making videos for their 
classes, answering students’ emails and messages as well as having online hours to speak with their 
students. Teachers should communicate regularly and show availability to their learners. Create 
sense of community through WhatsApp groups, Zoom or MS Teams platforms. Assign work that 
matters by sticking to specifics to cover syllabus. Encourage learners and parents to watch Woza 
Matrics programme on https://wozamatrics.co.za 

 


